AAP Bridge User Conduct Policy
AAP Bridge is an online platform that allows users to connect and collaborate with others within the AAP consortium network and beyond. Users can build their profile, create posts, share articles and research, and find or post grants and fellowships. Users can also create pathways, which function as broadly accessible professional development opportunities. Connections can be made among users, based on shared interest in research or funding opportunities, which allows for direct messaging among team members to streamline collaboration across the consortium. 
By creating an account on the AAP Bridge, you are agreeing to help us keep the platform collegial and welcoming. We ask that users share content that is relevant to AAP stakeholders and our priority areas and encourage users to connect with colleagues around the world. AAP Bridge users will refrain from harassment, spamming, and use of profanity. Failure to do so will result in removal of offending posts and potentially account suspension or deletion. AAP Bridge moderators reserve the right to remove any post or user for any reason. As the AAP Bridge continues to grow and evolve, our policies may evolve as well and are subject to change without notice. If you have any questions about our policies, please contact us at support@aapbridge.com.	Comment by Jamison, Amy: @Rabineau, Justin are we able to suspend accounts? I think we could have a tiered approach to punishment, but that might not be possible and/or would be a pain for us...Just a thought...	Comment by Jamison, Amy: Should we say anything here to clarify the intent of the Bridge and examples of the type of content we expect? Maybe this is somewhere else on the Bridge. 
